PUBLIC NOTICE
EMERGENCY BUDGET
MEETING
OF THE BULLHEAD CITY PEST ABATEMENT DISTRICT BOARD
THURSDAY, APRIL 14,2022 AT 7:30 A.M.
BULLHEAD CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS CONFERENCE ROOM 2
1255 MARINA BLVD., BULLHEAD CITY, AZ

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN under Arizona Revised Statutes, Section 38-431.02, et.
seq., as amended, that the Bullhead City Pest Abatement District will hold an Emergency
Budget Meeting of the Board of Directors on Thursday, April 14, 2022 at 7:30 AM. at
the Bullhead City Council Chambers Conference Room 2 located at 1255 Marina Blvd.,

Bullhead City, Arizona.
AGENDA

REMINDER: Please tarn off or silence all personal communication devices.

CALL TO ORDER
CHAIR COMMENTS
ROLL CALL ({establish quorum)

PUBLIC COMMENTS

ITEMS FOR DISCUSSION, CONSIDERATION, AND POSSIBLE ACTION:

Discussion and consideration of funding for a sizeable expense not included in the 2021-2022 or
the 2022-2023 Fiscal Year budgets. The additional expense would provide the District with a
professional evaluation of the efficacy of the existing Aquatic Insect Suppression Program and
would be performed by Elmer W. Gray and Dr. Peter Adler who completed a previous evaluation
for the District in 2014, If approved, the expense could possibly occur prior to the end of the
fiscal year ending 6/30/22. If the expense occurs after 7/1/2022, it would then be an expense for
the fiscal year ending 6/30/2023.

ADJOURNMENT

Dated this 12th Day of April 2022

WA

Collette MacArthur
Administrative Assistant
Bullhead City Pest Abatement District



